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ARE YOU REGISTERED TO VOTE? 
OCTOBER 7, 2024 is the voter registration deadline for the  

November 5, 2024, Presidential Election.  
 

The Huron County Board of Elections is reminding our citizens that are not already registered or 
need to update any name or address information need to do so by October 7, 2024 in order to be 

able to vote in the November 5, 2024 Presidential Election.  

Voter registration forms are available at the Board of Elections, Norwalk License Bureau, Huron 
County Treasurer’s Office, Huron County Department of Job and Family Services, the public 

libraries in Huron County, at the BOE website www.huron.boe.ohio.gov and the Ohio Secretary of 
State website voteohio.gov  

 

DEFEND DEMOCRACY: BECOME AN ELECTION DAY WORKER! 

The Huron County Board of Elections is looking for qualified poll workers to assist in 
the elections process. Working at the polls on Election Day is a rewarding way to serve 

your community and help our democracy.  

 

          

If interested, call 
the Huron County 
Board of Elections 
at 419-668-8238. 
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